

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Honorable President and Members of the City Council

Attention: Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary

FROM:

William H. Cole, President and E

DATE:

December 21, 2015

SUBJECT:

City Council Bill No. 15-0600

Planned Unit Development – Amendment 2 – Greektown Redevelopment

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City Council Bill No. 15-0600, an ordinance for the purpose of approving certain amendments to the Development Plan of the Greektown Redevelopment Planned Unit Development.

The proposed amendment will facilitate the continued growth of Greektown as a first-choice residential community in southeast Baltimore, by allowing the redevelopment of neighborhood amenities that will support current and future residents.

BDC has reviewed the ordinance and supports the approval of the aforementioned amendments to the Development Plan of the Greektown Redevelopment Planned Unit Development, and is respectfully requesting that Bill No. 15-0600 be given favorable consideration by the City Council.

cc:

Colin Tarbert Angela Gibson

sandra.blake/ccbill15/15-0600

